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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHIEF MINISTER
BY DEPUTY T.M.PITMAN OF ST. HELIER
ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 19th JULY 2010

Question

'Will the Chief Minister clarify the full reasons as to why the report into the issues surrounding the suspension
process of the Chief Officer of the States of Jersey Police - promised to the Assembly to be completed in six
weeks - has instead not been completed prior to the announcement that all disciplinary measures were to be
dropped; further still, when will this report be completed and made available in full to al States Members?

Answer

The original timescale for the completion of the independent review into the suspension of the Chief Officer of
Police was six weeks as stated in the Deputy’s question. Unfortunately, due to difficulties in arranging convenient
dates for interviews and travel disruptions caused by the Icelandic volcanic ash cloud, it was not possible to
complete the interview process with one of the key witnesses during the Mr Napier’s first visit to Jersey. A
second visit had to be arranged to that suited both people.

All of the interviews were completed by 9th June 2010 and | am awaiting the final report. Unfortunately, due to
other work commitments, Mr Napier was unable to complete his final report immediately after the interview
process was complete.

I have been advised by Mr Napier, that he is currently writing his final report which should be completed by the
end of July. Once the report has been issued and all parties concerned have had the opportunity to consider any
findings, it will be published in full.



